We would like to welcome you back to worship services in the sanctuary on Sunday, June 28th, 2020 at 10am at Edward's Memorial United Methodist Church.

The COVID-19 Response Team has been hard at work to make it the safest possible to worship back together. We will be requiring those 4 years old and older to wear masks while in the church and to please practice social distancing.

We will continue to share the sermon online so those that are unable to attend an in-person service will continued to be served.

